
September 20, 2021 

Dear Woodfield Members, 

Please find the enclosed 2021-2022 membership informational package including: 

• Equity Membership Dues Schedule

• Dues Payment Installment Plan Forms

• Club Schedule of Fees and Schedule of Fines

Completed documents may be returned to the Club's Accounting Department at Woodfield Country Club, 3650 Club Place, Boca 
Raton, FL 33496. 

Dues Billing Selection 

• Members have the online option to choose how they want to be billed for their FY2021-22 Dues. The September 30,
2021, statement will reflect the preferred billing option (i.e., pay in full, installment plan, ACH, credit card, etc.). The Dues
Billing Selection Form can be accessed on the Woodfield members-only website.

• The Dues Billing Selection form is due by Friday, September 24, 2021. If selection is not submitted by this date, FY2021-22
Dues will automatically be billed in full on the September statement. If Dues are billed in full and you wish to change to a
different payment option, please contact Member Billing at 561-995-5219.

Notes and Reminders 

• As a reminder, the Club only accepts payments from personal accounts that are issued in the name of the individual who
is a Club Member(s) or an individual, such as a tenant, who has been assigned the use privileges associated with a
membership. Checks, credit cards and ACH payments for membership account billings are only accepted directly from
the person or entity that is listed as the Member or has use privileges under the membership. Members cannot have
another person or entity pay on their behalf. Any form of payment by a corporation on behalf of a Member is not
accepted unless the Membership Certificate is issued in the name of the corporation or other entity that is remitting the
payment.

• The Annual Food & Beverage Minimum remains at $2,500 and the terms and restrictions on utilization of the minimum
are unchanged.

• The Annual Cart Fee, payable by Full Equity Members only, remains at $1,650.

• The Schedule of Fees should be reviewed in detail by each Member.

As we navigate through these unprecedented times, the Club will continue to evaluate and adjust program offerings to align with 
the current COVID-19 landscape. We have and will continue to invest heavily in cleaning programs to maximize the comfort and 
confidence of the Membership and Staff. For any Club to be successful, the active engagement of the membership in the Club’s 
program offerings is essential. This coming season will feature a return to our regular dine-in program, continuation of enhanced 
To Go options, Monday night dinner In-Season, and a full social events program. We encourage everyone to utilize the Club 
however they are most comfortable. Participate in our golf, tennis, pickleball and fitness programs, frequent our dining venues, 
take advantage of our To Go options, enjoy the pool complex, Children’s Clubhouse and retail outlets, and relax at the Spa and 
Salon. The 2021-2022 membership year features a complete calendar of events for all ages to enjoy. 

We would like to thank you for making Woodfield such a special place. We look forward to a safe and wonderful year together. 

Sincerely and on behalf of the Board of Directors, 

The Woodfield Team 


